Georgetown High School Class of 2017

Senior makeup pictures will be taken on Friday, Sept. 30, 2016 from 11:30 am to 3:15 pmin
the auditorium. This is your last chance to have your picture taken for the yearbook. Don’t be
left out. Your picture must be taken by the school photographer for it to be included in the
senior section of the yearbook.

On makeup day, seniors will be photographed at 3 camera stations.

e Formal -Tux and Drapes. We will provide the T&D; this is your yearbook pose.

o Flakey white - This will be a close up shot with a white rustic background.

e Environmental - Done with green screen, so no sweating outside. DO NOT WEAR
THE COLOR GREEN FOR THIS CAMERA.

There will be a $20.00 sitting fee required to be photographed on this day.

This is the last opportunity to have your senior portraits taken.
Please see Mrs. Prudhomme for an appointment.



